
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 17, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Mulvane Public School District USD 263, is requesting bids that meet or exceed the specifications 

listed in this document for a controlled, secure front entry at Mulvane High School, 1900 N. Rock Rd. 

Bids must be submitted no later than Wednesday, May 8 2019, at 2:30 p.m. Bids will be opened at 2:45 

p.m. on the due date.  

 

Questions regarding this bid request may be directed to USD 263 Director of Operations, Brad Canfield 

at 316-777-1102.  

 

Please list your bid specifications on a separate sheet and send to: 

Brad Canfield 

Director of Operations 

USD 263 Mulvane 

628 E. Mulvane St.  

Mulvane, KS 67110 

316-777-1102 (Phone) 

316-777-1103 (Fax) 

 

Please send bids through email, mail, or hand deliver. Thank you for your interest.  

 
Mulvane Schools 

USD 263 

USD 263 - Mulvane 
628 E. Mulvane St.  

Mulvane, KS 67110 

Phone: 316-554-2210 • Fax 316-554-2212 

bcanfield@usd263.org 

Brad Canfield 

Director of Operations 



 

Bid Specifications: 

 

*Provide labor and equipment as needed to cut door opening for installation of a green aluminum door and frame 

that match the existing entry doors.  

*The added door will be fitted with an electric strike operable from two stations. 

*The electric strike will be compatible with the existing door operating system.  

*Complete intercom installation necessary for proper functioning of secure entry door.  

*Install panic hardware on the interior vestibule doors (5) to restrict access at the main entrance.  

*Rebuild half wall being removed to allow for added door.  

*Paint any areas around added doorway to match existing paint.  

*Replace necessary flooring to match existing flooring.  

*Complete intercom installation necessary for proper functioning of secure entry door.  

*Relocate any electric outlets displaced to install door opening.  

*All permitting and structural engineering will be managed by the contractor and included in the bid.  

*Removal and disposal of all debris generated during the demolition and installation needs included in the bid.  

 

Interested bidders must visit the site and meet with Mulvane USD 263 Director of Operations before submitting a 

bid. The purpose of the meeting is for bidders to familiarize themselves with the project and to verify the work in 

this project. Please call Brad Canfield at 316-777-1183 to schedule a meeting.  

 

Pending Board of Education approval, the successful bidder will begin on the project no sooner than May 22, and 

complete the project before August 2.  

 

The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all bids if deemed necessary.  

 

All contractors are required to comply with all local, state, and federal laws, ordinances, and regulations, in all bids.  

 

Successful bidder will coordinate with the Mulvane USD 263 Director of Operations or their designee.  

 



 

  

  

 

 

 


